
Contracts Exceeding $25,000 (FY 17) 

 

The Illinois School Code (105 ILCS 5/10-17) requires that all contracts that are entered into by a 

school district must be listed on the district’s website in conjunction with submissions of the 

Annual Statement of Affairs.  These include all contracts in excess of $25,000 in value including 

personal service contracts and any contract that the school board enters into with an exclusive 

collective bargaining representative.   

 

In compliance, the Board of Education of Central Community High School District #71 entered 

into the following contracts during the 2017 Fiscal Year that meet the criteria as described 

above: 

 

Albers Elementary School District #63 

Aramark Corporation 

Aviston Elementary School District #21 

Aetna 

Blue Cross Blue Shield of Illinois 

Breese Elementary District #12 

Bruce Unterbrink Construction, Inc. 

Central Community Education Association 

CDW 

Clinton County Electric Cooperative 

DaCom Corporation 

Damiansville Elementary 

FGM Architects 

Germantown Elementary School District  

M&K Bus Service 

McGraw-Hill School Education 

Prairie State Insurance Cooperative 

Promevo LLC 

Skyward 

St. Rose Elementary School District #14-15 

Zurliene Bus Service 


